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Our School Values
  Respect     Integrity     Kindness    Resilience    Aspiration    Curiosity




	

Tuesday 9th May 2023

Re: Summer 1 INSET Day Friday 26th May 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,
I hope you all enjoyed the Coronation Bank Holiday weekend with your families. We had our own Coronation celebration on Friday lunchtime which we all really enjoyed with the children.
On Friday 26th May there is an additional INSET day across the Woodland Academy Trust schools. This is to enable all staff to have additional professional development and means that Willow Bank will be closed to children on this day.
We apologise for the inconvenience caused, particularly as we are aware that we have had to close for several days due to NEU industrial action in the spring and summer terms.
We will of course send a reminder closer to the time and thank you for your ongoing support.

Best wishes,
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Mrs Oldfield 
Headteacher 
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Ignite the spark, reveal the champion



image1.png




image2.jpeg




image3.png




image4.svg
   


image5.png
X




image6.png




image7.svg
  


